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Good News!  
 
Ann Shaddock, National Chair for the DAR Genealogy Preservation Committee, 
recently announced, “Due to the diligent work of thousands of DAR volunteers, the 
categorizing and indexing of over 8.5 million documents for Supporting 
Documentation Project was accomplished in March 2020”.  

 
The goal of the committee was to index DAR genealogical and membership 
information into computerized and searchable databases, and this goal has been 
met. The national committee is working on finding an alternative project for all of 
our amazing volunteers but at this time nothing has been decided. 
 
If you are interested in doing some online volunteer work the Patriot’s Records 
Project is similar. That project lets you truly delve in to history as you index 
documents from Revolutionary times. It is a satisfying online project that you can 
work on from your own computer. 
 
Many thanks to all the wonderful Kansas daughters who devoted countless hours 
for the Genealogy Preservation project! Your work  makes it so much easier for 
others to join the DAR! 
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